
 What’s On! 
Breakfast Club—8.30am-9am 

Parent Café -  Thursdays 9.10am                        
   Community Room 
Assembly  - Friday weeks 7 and 9 
Playgroup-Tues & Wed 9am-11am 
Sista Speak - 2pm-3pm 
 

WEEK 7: 
Wednesday 4 September : 

 “Emmy & Friends”   Child 
Protection Program Year 1 

Thursday 5 September : 

 Parent Crochet Workshop 9am-
10am 

WEEK 8: 
Monday 9 September: 

 Kindy to Year 2  Public Speaking 
Final 9am-11.30am 

Wednesday 11 September: 

 “Emmy & Friends”   Child 
Protection Program Year 1 

Thursday 12 September: 

 Year 3 to Year 6  Public Speaking 
Finals 9am-11.30am 

WEEK 9: 
Tuesday 17 September: 

 Western Liverpool Festival of 
Performing Arts 

Wednesday 18  September: 

 Western Liverpool Festival of 
Performing Arts 

 Student Parliament  Workshop 
9am-2.45pm 

 “Emmy & Friends”   Child 
Protection Program Year 1 

Thursday 19 September: 

 Guiding Children’s Behaviour 
Parent seminar  9.10am-11.10am  
School Hall 

 Western Liverpool Festival of 
Performing Arts 

WEEK 10: 
Monday 23 September: 

 Public Speaking Network   Final at 
Greenway Park PS 

Wednesday 25 September: 

 “Emmy & Friends”   Child 
Protection Program Year 1 

Thursday 26 September: 

 School Colour Run 

2nd September 2019 

 
Principal Report 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Bookweek 
This year’s Bookweek activities were a great success with children and staff  
having a great time dressing up as book characters. A big thanks to all parents 
who came along to the events. Hundreds of books were purchased at the book 
fair. Special thanks to Miss Malone for organising the week and ensuring that 
our library has a great range of new titles for students K-6 to read.  
 

Preschool 
Sadleir Public School has one of 100 government preschools offering programs 
for children the year before Kindergarten. Miss Dixon and Mrs Foat are early 
childhood trained educators. They plan and implement programs to nurture a 
child's self esteem, wellbeing and development.  
The preschool program is designed to stimulate children's skills in: 

 thinking 

 communicating 

 investigating 

 Exploring 

 problem-solving 
Children are encouraged to join in physical activities and develop good health 
and safety habits. Programs include play-based activities that help children 
learn how to interact positively with other children and to recognise and 
accept their own feelings and those of others. They also develop early 
language, literacy and numeracy skills. 
Our preschool operates during school hours (9:00am – 3:00pm). Enrolments 
for 2020 are now open.  
 

Preschool Playground Update 
You may have noticed that the preschool playground has been closed for some 
weeks. Unfortunately we were not satisfied with the quality of recent            
improvement works. The department is working with the contractor the 
rectify the issues as soon as possible.  
 

Afternoons at the back gate 
Approximately 40% of students leave via the back gate every afternoon. After 
lengthy negotiations the council have acted to improve road safety by 
removing the truck parking area, installing a wombat crossing and turning 
Quadrat Lane into a one way street. A teacher assists the safe exit of children 
every afternoon. One of their roles is to ensure no child remains at the gate 
after 3:15pm. If you are running late to pick up please contact us on 96078201.  
Children waiting at the gate after 3:15pm will be walked to the front office. 
 

Mr Ralph 
Principal 



 

Each year in August, the Children’s Book Council of Australia brings children 
and books to celebrate the CBCA Book Week. During this time, early learning 
centres, schools, libraries, booksellers, authors, illustrators and children 
celebrate Australian children’s literature. It is an annual celebration that 
encourages children to connect with books and reading on a fun, personal 
level. Numerous studies have shown that reading books to and with children 
deepens your bond, while also fostering a love of learning and reading books 
for pleasure. If a child sees a loved one enjoying books, they’re more likely to 
associate books with enjoyment. We believe that Book Week is truly a special 
time. The week-long celebration of literature sends a powerful message to 
children—and adults—across Australia; reading is vitally important and books 
are worthy of being cherished. 

 

This year the Children’s Book Council of Australia Book Week theme is 

“reading is my secret power”. Stories are powerful. The ability to read 

opens up the magical world of stories where the wonderous, impossible and 
magnificent can happen. The secret power of reading even leads to the secret 
power of writing. 

 

Thank you to all parents and caregivers who attended, and spent time engaging 
with your children about a book character for our parade and the book fair. 
This year our book fair sold $3 647 worth of books, posters and stationary. This 
is a new record for Sadleir Public School. Our school library receive 40% of 
these sales to go back into our library’s purchases.  

 

A huge thank you to all School Learning Support Officers, teachers, and the 
executive team for eagerly celebrating such an important week for authors, 
illustrators and children across Australia.  

 
Happy Reading, 

Miss Malone  
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Premier’s Reading Challenge 

A tremendous congratulations to Ameliyah (4 Ruby), Onaleah 
(3/4 Aqua), Mya (3/4 Aqua), Shyna (4 Ruby), Henry                   

(6 Magenta) and Xanthe (6 Magenta). The challenge ends this 
Friday (30th August)! Remember to submit your challenge 
online at https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/logon.html 

and notified Miss Malone in the library.  

 

 

 

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/logon.html


 

LIBRARY BAGS  

Students are advised to use 

a  library bag to protect the 

school   library books when 

borrowing. 

 

CLASS LIBRARY 

DAYS 
 

 

MONDAY 

2 Violet, 1 Orange, 4 Ruby 
 

TUESDAY  

2 Gold, 6 Magenta, 3 Silver 

WEDNESDAY  

1/2 Mauve, K Green, K Blue, 

3/4 Aqua 

THURSDAY  

5/6 Cyan, 5 Teal, 3-6 Yellow 

FRIDAY  

5/6 Purple 

 

All students can borrow at 

lunch and recess also. 

LIBRARY WITH 

MISS MALONE 



 

 

In term 3 week 2, Stage 3 students at Sadleir Public School 

attended an excursion to Canberra for two nights. Students 

participated in a variety of educational programs with a  focus 

on Australia’s history, culture, heritage and  democracy.        

Students visited many attractions and landmarks during the 

camp. Attractions included new  Parliament House,               

The Australian War Memorial, and the High Court of Australia, 

the National Museum of Australia, Questacon, the Australian Institute of Sport and many 

more.                                                                                  

The Australian Government recognises the importance of all young Australians  being 

able to visit the national capital as part of their Civics and Citizenship education. Sadleir 

Public School would like to acknowledge the Australian Government for their   

contribution of a $20 subsidy through the PACER program, which reduced the cost for 

each student to attend the   excursion. 
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Students in photography club are having a fabulous time every Thursday afternoon. They 

are given a theme each week to practise their photographic skills in the playground with 

the school iPads. Towards the end of every session, students return to the club and  

showcase their photographs to their peers for feedback. 

Week 3 – “Happy” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PHOTOGRAPHY CLUB 

Gizelle 

Mirna & Sera 

Jessie-Leigh 

Zahra 



 
 

Week 4 – “Teamwork” 

 

 

 

Carmelo & Zahra Ella, Mohamed & Omar 

Sia & Sevao Jana & Mya 

C
arm

e
lo

 &
 Zah

ra 



 
 

Open Day K-6 Red 
K-6 Red has enjoyed being very busy with Science Week, Open day and Music Therapy 
sessions.  During Science Week, K-6 Red made ice-cream with Ms Dixon. We shook milk, 
fresh cream and vanilla extract in a bag within another bag of ice cubes. We took turns 
shaking the bag of ice until all the ingredients mixed altogether and solidified into yummy 
ice-cream!  During Open Day, K-6 Red enjoyed having visitors join in with our STEM       
project. We used cardboard, straws and lots of sticky tape to form a maze. We then rolled 
a marble through the maze from a START point towards an END point. It was terrific fun 
to see the marble roll through our tricky maze!  Adrian is our Music Therapist. We sing 
and make wonderful music with all sorts of percussion instruments. We look forward to 
our sessions every Tuesday. 

 



 
 

 Guiding your child’s behaviour  
FREE INFORMATION  

 Sadleir Public School in partnership with Families Together invites mothers, fathers, carers and 

grandparents with children up to the age of 6 to this information session presented by  

 Briget Gurton  

Forensic Psychologist  

Kids Konnect Psychological Services  

B.A. (Hons) Psychology                                                                           
M.Psychol (Forensic) 

 It is normal for children to behave in ways that are challenging for their parents. How children are feeling 

affects the way they behave. As they grow up children learn what good behaviour is and how to control 

problem behaviour through their interactions with their parents and those around them. However, at 

times this can be hard for parents to manage.  

This session aims to promote positive parenting through behaviour guidance and reduce the stress    

associated with raising young children aged 0-5 years.  

Topics include  

 Understanding some of the causes of challenging behaviour 

 Skills to help you manage your child’s behaviour including rules and basic behaviour  

management strategies 

 What behaviour is normal 

 Understanding the behaviour escalation cycle 

 Understanding what may be maintaining challenging behaviour  

 Thursday 19 September 2019  

9.10-11.10am  

Sadleir Public School Hall 
 Families Together is for mothers, fathers, grandparents and carers living in the Fairfield, Liverpool and 

the former Bankstown local government areas.  

Bookings are essential and places are limited. Please fill in the slip below and return to Office staff at 

Sadleir Public School. Alternatively you can call Families Together on 0407 708 626 or register through 

EVENTBRITE LIINK ***  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 I will be attending the Guiding your child’s behaviour information session at Sadleir Public School on Thursday 19 

September 2019 from 9.00-11.00am  

Parent/Caregivers name:_________________________________________________________  

Contact 



 
 

 

 

PSSA Newcombeball    
Season Wrap up 

 

It has been a pleasure coaching the mixed Senior and Junior Newcombeball teams for 
Season 2 of P.S.S.A. I am extremely proud to have worked with talented students who 
have strived for success in every game.  

The seniors were fierce competitors, showing great courage and determination in the way 
they played as a team. They were outstanding and should be extremely proud of their    
efforts. The senior team were undefeated and won all games.  Congratulations Season 2 
Premiers: Wotan, Bella, Tiki Hira, Maysa, Rose, Esky, Jaydon, Suraiya, Bilal, Mohamed, 
Chadi, Salatiel and Abdulrahman. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

I am so proud of the junior team for their commitment and dedication to each game 
played. Throughout the season, their passing and catching skills improved greatly.          
We came third out of ten teams which is an enormous achievement as some of the players 
were new to Newcombeball. You held your own against many teams that have played         
together previously and you should hold your head high and be proud of your achievements 
this season! Well done to the following students: Brayden, Carmelo, Daniel, Mohammed, 
Joshua, Mohamed, Kruize,Tatiana, Israa, Ameliyah, Iesha, Zakaria. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Season 2 coach:       
Miss McAlister 



 

 

 

 

Our Healthy Eating promotion in Term 3 is 
“Eat Fresh and Win “ run by Sydney       
Markets.                                                              
Bring a piece of fruit or veggie for fruit 
break each day and grab a sticker.           
Collect 2 stickers, fill out your card and 
bring them to Mrs Shashati to claim a 
scented stamp marker. There are 7 to    
collect and we will be running the          
promotion until they are all gone, so get in 
quick! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sadleir Public School in partnership with Families Together invites mothers, fathers, carers and      

grandparents to this information session presented by Briget Gurton-Forensic Psychologist. 

This session aims to promote positive parenting through behaviour guidance and reduce the stress     
associated with raising young children. Return your booking slip to the office or speak with Mrs Shashati. 

 Thursday 19 September 2019  

9.10am-11.10am  

     Sadleir Public School Hall  

In our Community 

Places are strictly 

limited so book your 

seat asap to avoid 

disappointment. 
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 SADLEIR PUBLIC 

SCHOOL’S 

COOKBOOK 

2019 

Our Sadleir cookbook is almost finished! However, we still need a few more  
recipes and name suggestions so we can get it printed and out to all our     
Sadleir families. 

Send in your favorite recipes, savoury or sweet.  We would love to have any    
recipes from our students, who love to help in the kitchen at home.  They can 
be the simplest of dishes, salads or smoothies and for every recipe that goes  
into our cookbook, our student will get a hand painted “MINI BOOS”               
collectible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We encourage all families to take part in this memorable event and be a part of 
Sadleir Public School’s community history.  If anyone has any questions, please 
see me in the Community Room or contact me direct via email. 

Thank you for all your support. 

Mrs Shashati 

Community Liaison Officer 

Suggest a title for our cookbook and get a “Super Zings” 
from series 1. 

 
The student with the winning title will have their name 
in the credits, on the inside of the book’s cover. 



 
 

 

 

Congratulations to Rihaan for cutting his hair for children with cancer.  Rihaan has been 
growing his hair from birth and decided that he would like to donate it.  His hair will now 
go towards making wigs for children with cancer.  Well done Rihaan. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Crochet Classes 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwjC88XorafkAhVXaCsKHWIiBr0QjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=https%3A%2F%2Fyarneshop.com%2Fclasses-workshops%2F&psig=AOvVaw0gUx8AywQD2DIFSP5cbLGC&ust=1567143235718005


 
 

 

 

 

 

Playgroup has enjoyed making their Father’s Day gifts over the last 
couple of weeks and would like to wish every father,  grandfather, 
uncle and any every other father figure a very 
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A BIG thank you to all the families that supported our Father’s Day Stall and raffle.   

A massive thank you to our fantastic P&C and volunteers who organised another great 
event for our school, raising a whopping $1246.30 to go towards our Community Kitchen. 

Congratulations to Aya 3/4 Aqua, Eshan K Blue and Samantha 5/6 Purple for winning our 
Father’s day Draw prizes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday  

12th September 

9.10am-10am 

Community Room 
Morning Tea provided 

On the agenda: 

 Colour Run volunteer roster  

 Event schedule 

 Playground update 

Sadleir’s 

School    

Colour 

Run 

Thursday 26th September 
It’s Colour Run time again and the P&C are working hard to put on         

another outstanding event for our students.  Notes will be going out 
shortly so please read through the details and return them to our front 

office.  Signed permission and entry fee must be returned to the office to 
be eligible to take part in the event. 

Any parents who would like to volunteer on the day, please see any  
member of the P&C or Mrs Shashati in the Community Room. 
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